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Charter Township of Bangor 

Public Works Committee  

February 2, 2022 

9:00 a.m. 

 

PRESENT:   Karie Wardynski, Tim Banaszak, Glenn Rowley 

 

K. Wardynski called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m. 

 

Moved by K. Wardynski, supported by T. Banaszak, to approve the January 10, 2022, committee 

minutes as presented. Motion carried – All in favor. 

 

The DWS sent an updated email concerning the lining of the sewer under US-10. They have 

received a new, lower bid from Granite Inliner Company for $18,250.00.  Moved by K. 

Wardynski, supported by T. Banaszak, to recommend approval of the Granite Inliner Company 

instead of Corby Energy Services for $26,316 for lining the clay 10” sanitary gravity sewer under 

US-10 to the Township Board. Motion carried – All in favor. 

 

The committee discussed road projects for 2022. The estimates from the Road Commission puts 

Greenbriar Estates and Linden Acres in our budget for this year. The total for those projects is 

currently estimated at $183,115.80 for Greenbriar and $164,816.60 for Linden. The Township has 

budgeted $350,000 plus we will get $20,000 from the Building Better Local Roads Program. 

Moved by K. Wardynski, supported by T. Banaszak, to recommend approval for the Road 

Commission to request bids for the projects to the Township Board. Motion carried – All in favor. 

 

Being no further business, the Department of Public Works Committee Meeting adjourned at 9:05 

a.m. 

 

Submitted by, 

 

Karie Wardynski      

 

 


